
FSA Board meeting rescheduled following
period of National Mourning

The FSA’s September Board meeting, postponed after the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth
II, will now take place as follows:  

FSA Business Committee Meeting on Friday 23 September between 2pm to 4:50pm. 
FSA Board Meeting on Monday 26 September between 9am to 12:30pm. 

Following the Queen’s passing, FSA Chair Professor Susan Jebb has paid tribute to the late
monarch’s life and her commitment to public duty:  

“The Queen was a remarkable presence throughout all of our lives.? 

“On a personal level I have always greatly admired her dedication to public service. I
have felt honoured to serve her.? 

“She had an unstinting commitment to others and an incredible work ethic - the
Queen carried out over 21,000 engagements over the course of her reign and
worked as Patron for over 500 organisations.? 

“Her legacy will live on through the people she inspired, the charities she supported,
the institutions she has shaped, and of course through her son and heir, King
Charles III.”? 

FSA Chair, Professor Susan Jebb

How to watch the Board and Business Committee meetings 

The Board and the Business Committee meetings will be held online only. To join, please register
via this link: Register to virtually attend the Board and Business Committee meetings.

View and read the Business Committee agenda and papers, and the Board meeting agenda and
papers.? 

Questions on papers being discussed at the Board meeting on Monday 26 September will be
accepted until 12pm on Friday 23 September by emailing Board.Sec@food.gov.uk? 

https://fsaboardmeetings.glasgows.co.uk/home#register
https://www.food.gov.uk/board-papers/fsa-business-committee-meeting-september-2022-agenda-and-papers
https://www.food.gov.uk/board-papers/fsa-board-meeting-september-2022-agenda-and-papers
https://www.food.gov.uk/board-papers/fsa-board-meeting-september-2022-agenda-and-papers
mailto:Board.Sec@food.gov.uk

